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We are thrilled to announce Kinfolk Market Place 2100 Roosevelt Road, the newest addition to
the Roosevelt Road Corridor. Kinfolk brings a vibrant and unique energy to Broadview, and we
are excited to support their journey as they become an integral part of our growing business
community.

Greetings Residents and Friends,

As we approach the season of giving, let us carry forward the spirit of gratitude that
has the power to transform not only the lives of others but our own as well. Gratitude
reminds us to appreciate the blessings we have, no matter how small, and inspires
us to share those blessings with those around us. It’s a mindset that helps us see
abundance where we once saw scarcity and fosters deeper connections with our
community, family, and friends.

The season of giving is not just about material gifts but about the love, time, and
kindness we extend to others. When we combine giving with gratitude, we create a
ripple effect of positivity and hope. Whether it’s volunteering our time, supporting a
local cause, or simply offering a kind word to someone in need, let’s remember that
our actions, no matter how big or small, make a difference.

This season let’s give not out of obligation, but from a place of genuine gratitude for
all that we’ve been given. Together, we can create a brighter, more compassionate
world, one act of kindness at a time. Gratitude and giving go hand in hand—let’s
make them the cornerstone of this holiday season.



Love and Kindness,

Mayor Katrina R. Thompson

We are proud to launch the ProQA Emergency Medical Dispatch (EMD) integration for
Broadview and Maywood communities. This innovative system revolutionizes how emergency
medical calls are handled, ensuring every call receives the highest level of care and precision.

Our dedicated telecommunications team has undergone rigorous training to seamlessly
implement ProQA, provided by Priority Dispatch. This state-of-the-art integration allows us to
respond to 911 medical calls faster and more efficiently by accessing advanced protocols and
tools. In critical moments where every second matters, this system will make a significant impact
on outcomes for our residents.

These advancements are part of our unwavering commitment to community growth, public
safety, and exceptional services for all who live, work, and visit Broadview.

#BroadviewStrong #CommunityProgress #PublicSafetyInnovation



� Chick-fil-A is Now Open!
Don't forget to visit the brand-new Chick-fil-A at Broadview



Village Square. Stop by to enjoy their signature hospitality
and delicious menu items. This is another fantastic addition
to Broadview’s expanding dining options.
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